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To the people of Rhode Island who work for the people of Rhode Island, 
 
The rights of the people to keep and bear arms shall not be infringed upon nor should required registration be a 
mandate. Seems to me that nothing is being done to address violence by animals intent on hurting others using a gun or 
other means. And yet elected workers feel that in passing this horrible law you are accomplishing something! It is 
tyrannical and you must know that. 
 
I know my words, feelings and beliefs mean nothing to you if your belief is that guns are the problem. No the problem is 
poor leadership in this state and a failure to address social and people issues resulting in violence by the few. 
 
If you truly love America and what she stands for you would not vote to pass this law. 
 
Respectfully, 
Jeff Kendig  
12 Monroe Drive 
Coventry RI 02817 


